
March 17, 2025 

Mr. Greg Schwarze 
Chair 
Emergency Telephone System Board 
421 N County Farm Rd 
Wheaton, IL 60187 

VillAqE of AddisoN 

RE: Re-Appointment to the Policy Advisory Committee 

Dear Chair Schwarze: 

On behalf of the Village of Addison, this letter serves as our request to re-appoint Chief Roy Selvik 
of the Addison Police Department and Professional Standards Coordinator Eric Burmeister of the 
Addison Consolidated Dispatch Center (ACDC) to the Policy Advisory Committee (PAC) for the 
term of May 12, 2025 through May 12, 2027. 

Both appointees have proven themselves as qualified to handle all of the necessary responsibilities 
of serving on this Committee. Thank you for your consideration of these nominations. 

Sincerely, 

/

/2oe Marano�-� 
Village of Addison 

CC: Linda Zerwin, ETSB Executive Director 
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